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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to say your child has been chosen to represent our school 

in a football tournament on Friday 24th January 2020. The coach will 

leave school at 9am and will return at 3pm. 

The children will wear their PE kit and trainers (shin pads if they have 

them). As the tournament lasts all day, pupils should bring water and a 

packed lunch.  If your child is asthmatic, please ensure they have their 

inhaler with them. 

Miss McGee 

 

I give permission for my child      in class ____ 

to attend the football tournament on Friday 24th January 2020. 

 

My child requires a school packed lunch. 

My child requires an inhaler 

Signed: 

 


